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Year 6 Farewell  
12th December 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am so excited to announce that the preparation for the Year 6 Farewell has commenced. We 
are thrilled to commemorate the years of learning and development that the Year 6 students have 
achieved, whilst at Sutton Public School.  
 
With the ease of Covid-19 restrictions, we will resume past farewell traditions. This means that 
there will be some changes to catering and increased participation for parent volunteers. We are 
also pleased to welcome back the Stage 2 students for the disco part of the evening that 
commences at 7:30pm following the sit down dinner.  
 
What to expect: 

- The theme is ‘Pink’ which can be interpreted in many ways 
- The event will take place on the evening of Monday 12th December 
- Years 5 and 6 will attend the dinner and Years 3 and 4 will join for the disco 

 
I have begun planning the menu for the event and will be preparing food with the students and 
utilising any parent chefs available to contribute to cooking duties. I will also be calling on parents 
to help with planning the decorations and preparing the hall on Sunday the 11th of December.  
 
We acknowledge the effort and commitment that the Year 6 parents put into creating an amazing 
celebration last year. Year 5 parents are encouraged to return the slip attached to this note to 
volunteer their assistance. We hope to make the night as magical as possible. I will be in contact 
with parent volunteers as soon as possible to ensure the evening is a success.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Gemma Hawkins 
5/6H Classroom Teacher/Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
Gemma.hawkins11@det.nsw.edu.au 
28.10.2022 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I would like to help with organisation of the Year 6 farewell 2022. 
 
Parent name: _________________________Child’s name: ____________________________  
 
Class: ______________ Email: __________________________________________________ 
 
I am willing to help with 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature: _________________________   Date: ______________________ 
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